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The Secratary

G,D.T.A.

Dear Kgrrie,

At a recent meeting of Ladiez Mid Week, discuasion was held
in relation to the situation of the lack of teams now playing
from the Gosford complex.

Az the Constitution gtates that all courts used for our
competitions are to be witfhin the boundaries of the Gesford
City 8hire, it waz felt we should forward the attached
letter to the teams presently using the Qurimbah complex,
which is outside the boudaries of Geosford City Shire.

Would vou please adviae if we are in order in forwarding this
letter to tha 5 teams presently using the Ourimbah complex for

Ladies Mid- Week.

We will await vour reply before proceeding further in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Cox

Secretary
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Due to the Gosford District Tennis Asgociation Constitution
stating that all courts for any competition run by Gosford
District Tennis Association,_including Cosford Ladies Mid-Week
competitions, are required to be within the boundaries of
Gosford City Shdre, we must regretfully inform you that frém the
beginning of lQﬁS we will no icngar be able to accept the

Ourimbah courts into the Ladies Mid-Week competitions
Sheuld you reguire any assistance in this regard, please

contact the Competiton Secretary, Marie Frost, who wilt

assist with a change of location for your team in the future,

Yours sincerely in Sport,

Chri= Cox
Secretary




